
Abertay Housing Association 

   

NEW BUILD OPEN EVENT 
Charleston 

Community 

Centre         
Tuesday 28th   

November 

12.30—2pm & 

4pm—7pm 

Abertay Housing Association are delighted to invite you to our open 

event to discuss the new housing planned at South Road / Dunholm 

Road on the site of the former Charleston Primary School. 

On the day, you will be able to view the house plans and layouts and 

discuss topics such as our proposals for road closures. 

We aim to enhance the quality of lives in our communities and appre-

ciate  local ideas and input. We will be pleased to discuss any issues 

or concerns with you in person.  

If you would like any more information please contact Sharon Clinton 

on 01382 903545. 

 


